
From: Celia Hodgson 

Sent: 20 January 2020 10:07 

To: Young, Tony 

Subject: RE: Planning application - 2019/6036/P - 10 Lymington Road 

Hi Tony, 

Re Sedum Roof 

The standard roofing system used on our garden buildings at Green Retreats is not indicative to the 

use of a sedum roof, the roof is flat and the roof panels are self-supporting and are part of the 

design of our buildings, The exterior has a ridge and farrow overlapping system, and due to this any 

vegetation in large quantity could grow under the overlap causing detrimental damage to the roof. 

My client has asked do you do a fast track system for applications for an additional cost. 

Email or call me if additional information is required 

Kind regards 

Celia 


